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Media release – mobile speed camera enforcement in NSW 

 
How is the mobile speed camera enforcement program promoting road safety in NSW? 
 
The Joint Standing Committee on Road Safety is looking at the recent changes to the state's mobile 
speed camera program. Changes include increased enforcement hours, reduced high visibility livery 
on vehicles and removing warning signs. 
 
"This inquiry will help us to gain insights into how mobile speed camera enforcement protects road 
users" said Committee Chair The Hon. Lou Amato MLC. 
 
"We want to know what the community thinks about these changes in terms of how they promote 
and improve road safety. We also want to consider how the revenue from speeding fines is spent as 
part of the ongoing funding of safety initiatives." 
 
The inquiry is considering the balance between using mobile speed cameras and direct enforcement 
by police. The inquiry will also look at the nature of enforcement contracts between the government 
and the private sector. 
 
More information, including the inquiry's terms of reference and how to make a submission, is on the 
Committee's webpage. 
 
Submissions close on 9 July 2021. 
 
 
 
 

Media: The Hon Lou Amato MLC, Committee Chair, (02) 9230 2764 

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=2816#tab-members

